（英語）
日頃、薬を飲んでいたみなさんへ
[bookmark: _GoBack]For people on daily medication  

It is likely that some people who are staying at evacuation shelters are on daily medication.
Most of them might not have been able to bring their medication to the shelter when they were being evacuated.
If you are one of these people, please be sure to tell the medical staff that you are suffering from an illnesses or condition that requires daily medication. Especially people who have had a stroke, cerebral infection, heart trouble or diabetes should notify the medical staff immediately of their condition. 
It doesn’t matter if you don’t know the specific name of your medication. 
Please tell the medical staff at the shelter the medical advice you received from your doctors, if you can remember. 
It is important to restart taking your medication as soon as possible. 
